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RALEIGH, (SGRToday.com) - The North Carolina Division of Public Health will hold a public
hearing June 12 on the North Carolina 2013-14 Preventive Health and Health Services Block
Grant. The purpose of this public hearing is to collect public comments on the proposed
revisions to the FY 2014 Work Plan.

The public hearing will be conducted from 9 to 10 a.m. in Room 1-1-D4 (Pine Room)
at 5505 Six Forks Road in Raleigh.

A conference line will also be available for those who wish to call in: (919) 431-2020

Comments may be presented in person at the public hearing or submitted in writing or
electronically to:

Stephania Sidberry, MPH

N.C. Department of Health and Human Services
Chronic Disease and Injury Section

5505 Six Forks Road, 1-3-C7

1915 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1915




